
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 2018 
  
Dear Junior: 
  
Welcome to your junior year of High School. Hopefully you are looking forward to a wonderful 
and rewarding year. This year offers many challenges including preparing for the college 
application process. 
  
A limited number of parking spaces are available for juniors to park on campus. Over the past 
years, availability of spaces have decreased for juniors as the number of seniors parking has 
increased.  Receiving a driver license is not permission to park on campus.  In order to be 
eligible to park on school grounds you must be in good standing, adhere to the basic rules 
outlined in the Student Handbook, have school obligations settled (i.e. books returned from 
previous years) and attend a ‘Safe Driving’ seminar at Pearl River High School conducted by a 
high school administrator and Orangetown police officer. Providing the availability of spaces 
eligible students will be issued a parking sticker with a number provided they have copies of the 
following: valid driver license, car registration and proof of insurance. If eligible, you may park 
your vehicle on school grounds in the designated yellow parking spaces reserved for students. 
 
Students may not drive off campus or visit their car during the day.​​ Once vehicles are 
parked in the morning, they remain parked for the remainder of the school day unless there is a 
pre-approved PRHS Administration  reason (doctor’s appointment, release time, etc.) During 
large community events, such as voting, juniors may not park on campus until after the 
conclusion of the school day. Parking lot infractions may result in the suspension of parking 
privileges during a period of time as determined by administration.  
     
If you would like to apply to park on school grounds, you must complete both sides of the 
enclosed ​Parking Application ​​and return it to Ms. Fran Spina along with ​copies of your driver 
license, car registration and proof of insurance​​. Only students with approved parking 
stickers may park on campus. The ​parking application​ is available on the school website.  
 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
  
Michael Murphy 
Principal 

https://echalk-slate-prod.s3.amazonaws.com/private/schools/54267/resources/62208fa4-b93f-4c26-8cf8-bb5dada35406?AWSAccessKeyId=AKIAJSZKIBPXGFLSZTYQ&Expires=1846753683&response-cache-control=private%2C%20max-age%3D31536000&response-content-disposition=%3Bfilename%3D%22PRHS%2520Parking%2520Application.pdf%22&response-content-type=application%2Fpdf&Signature=vByCfNElAiAR8MevZ5GtTTeXR34%3D





